
Closed session PC meeting 1st April 2014 

            The cheque for £667.04 for the Valuation Office Agency was paid under the  
            power given in the Open Spaces Act 1906 s.9.   
     
27.      The Trust has confirmed that the Surveyor has been instructed to value the 
            land.  They are putting together a simple extension of the existing lease for 1 
            year. 
            
            The Charity Commission have advised that the disposal of the site would need  
            to be advertised however Mike Ford believes that they can put together a 

‘robust case’ for the Charity Commission for not advertising this. 
 
             The Chair questioned how this matter should be handled if it is raised at the  
             Parish Assembly, it was agreed that she would comment that it was being 
            discussed in closed session for a reason and that the PC would make full 

disclosure as soon as it could.  


